
EXTRACT FROM A LETTER OF THE SECRETARY

OF THE

SOCIETY FOR THE PROPAGATION OF THE GOSPEL,

To the Lord Bishop of the Diocese.

" In every Christian Congregation which derives help

from the Society, an annual Sermon should be preached on

the work of the Society, and a collection should be made in

its aid. We should indeed thankfully receive, if it wore

offered, a token of sympathy in Missionary work from every

member of the Church in your Diocese ; but w^e have no

doubt that our claim will be acknowledged, at least by those

congregations which are assisted by the Society.^''


